
Dear Nikolas and team,

It was a great pleasure to hold the first ever World Table Tennis
(WTT) Youth Contender in Havirov, Czech Republic.

Despite the challenging circumstance, WTT Youth Contender
Havirov 2021 delivered and showcased to the world your
ability to hold events and sets the bar for others to follow. All
the tables covered with live scoring entered by the Umpire is
an incredible and impressive accomplishment.

This would not have been possible without the dedication,
trust and support from you, your team and the city of Havirov
working together in partnership with WTT. The hard work and
sacrifice by every individual to make the event possible is
deeply appreciated.

Your unwavering support has provided us with the confidence
and determination that will continue to propel table tennis
upwards.

This is just the beginning, and we look forward to continuing
this journey with you, bringing many more unforgettable table
tennis events to Czech Republic.

Thank you.

Stephen Duckitt Tiago Viegas

WTT Event Strategy Director                   WTT Youth Series Manager
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